
 

 

Advisory Board WON/GO trainings 
c/o Aalt van de Kuilen 
 

November 28th, 2022          
 
Dear Course Accredited provider, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the following course was updated with referenced QPIP 
accreditation logo: 
 
 
You may refer this accreditation in your catalog with reference: WON-20201110-01 
And/or use below logo for specific identification:  
 

 
 
 
Important notice: 
 Use of the logo will be routinely monitored for correct use. 
  If the Accreditation Committee informs the course provider that the course is no longer 

accredited, the course provider must immediately stop the use of the logo and the 
accreditation number.  

 Improper use of the logo and the accreditation number once the accreditation has ceased, 
will jeopardize future accreditation.  

 
You will receive a notification as soon as the subject course will be published on the QPIP 
website, together with the direct hyperlink. 
 
If you have any questions, please send an email to accreditations@qpip.org 
 
Thanks for your patience in obtaining this long-deserved logo! 
Kind regards, 
 
Muriel Bourgeois-Tassanary 
On behalf of the ISBQPIP Accreditation Committee 


